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I am definitely opposed to raising the age for gun ownership in this state.   This 

doesn't make sense. 18 years old is the age for: Selective Service registration; 

having a driver’s license; paying Income tax and; Voter registration. Buying a firearm 

at 18 is consistent with all other adult-aged prescribed responsibilities. 


